Dear Mr. Del Bianco,

On behalf of the PTSA at the Coman Hill Elementary School in Armonk, New York, I would like to thank you for your wonderful performances of "Celebrate America." Not only was it totally appropriate for our National TV-Turnoff Week celebration, but it was also educational and thoroughly enjoyed by the students. In addition, we received positive feedback from the teachers. Thank-you for targeting our cause and a great time was had by all.

Sincerely yours,

Susan Rabinowitz

PTSA Chairperson for Coman Hill

TV-Turnoff Week